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German students visited the university

5graduate students from the departments of Architecture and Social Work and Health from Frankfurt
University of Applied Sciences visited Takasaki University for 9 days in March as part of our yearly short-
term exchange program. They German participants are part of the project “Barrier Free System” which
incorporates interdisciplinary fields that come together to study the concept of barrier-free from the
perspective of social work, architecture, science and technology.

The short term program included lectures, site visits related to aging and family issues to get insight
into mental and social welfare care, human rights issues and the use of technology in welfare. Since
both our countries followed a similar path after World War IIin terms of social and economic
development, the discussions and exchange of views of similarities and differences related to the subject
were very insightful.

The FUAS Participants from Germany included students from Turkish, Vietnamese, and Russian origin,
which shows how diverse the German society has become. Japanese students were exposed to the

importance of having views different from their own, and learning about different customs and ideas.

We are planning to visit Frankfurt University of Applied Sciences next February and hope students from
all faculties will join us.



As a final word, The Center for International Affairs would heartily thank all of those that helped bring

this program to a successful conclusion.
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